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05/21/2007 01:41 PM

To
David Dickinson/DC/USEPA/US@EPA


Subject
Docket ID No. EPA-HQ-OAR-2006-0173

Administrator Steven Johnson & EPA Staff

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, EPA West (Air Docket)

1200 Pennsylvania Ave., NW, Room B108, Mail Code 6102T

Washington, DC 20460

Dear Administrator Johnson and EPA staff,

The first time I came to California, I had clear skies all the

way until I hit Los Angeles. There it was brown skies and

absolutely no stars at night. Knowing that I'm breathing this in

on a daily basis since moving here is not good. Why our

administration would want to stop the Clean Air Act is as

unclear as the brown air I breathe daily. I see people on a

daily basis driving their Hummers around with only one person in

it. The fact that the Administration also "Killed" the electric

car that would be saving us from all of the horrible storms and

draughts happening right now makes no sense either. 

I urge you to grant California the waiver it needs under the

Clean Air Act to limit global warming pollution from passenger

vehicles. As you know, the U.S. Supreme Court ruled recently

that carbon dioxide and other heat-trapping emissions are "air

pollutants" under the Clean Air Act and you have the authority

to regulate them. 

In 2002, California passed a law to limit global warming

pollution from passenger vehicles, the first law of its kind in

the world. Since then, 11 other states have adopted the

California tailpipe emissions standards, representing one third

of the U.S. auto market. The United States is the world's

largest emitter of global warming pollution and vehicles are the

country's second largest source of this pollution. 

We need to take serious action now to prevent the worst effects

of global warming by cutting heat-trapping pollution. Delaying

this action will only make the task more difficult and more

expensive. 

Scientists agree that unless we reduce global warming pollution

significantly in the next 50 years, average temperatures could

rise another 3 to 9 degrees in the United States by the end of

the century, causing more heat waves, air pollution, droughts

and wildfires, heavier rains and flooding, rising sea levels,

melting tundra and widespread loss of wildlife habitat.

I am counting on you to help avert these grave dangers by

immediately granting California the waiver it needs to make

serious reductions in global warming pollution.

Sincerely,

Lori Johnson

401 W. La Veta Ave. #96

401 W La Veta Ave

Orange, CA 92866
